
Junior Committee  Updated 30 June 2025 
   

THE EAST RENFREWSHIRE GOLF CLUB 
JUNIOR WEEK 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Thank you for your application to join Junior Week this year. We look forward to welcoming your 
child on 28th July 2025. 

To ensure the Safety of all the children at Junior Week, we would appreciate your co-operation 
with the following. 

• Any child who is being dropped off and collected from the club, under the age of sixteen, 
must report, with the parent or other responsible adult, to one of the organisers to be 
signed in and out, with a contact number. If the adult is not the parent or carer of the 
child, then the Club must be advised of the name of the person who will be calling to 
collect the child. This person must provide suitable identification. This is in line with The 
Standards of Child Wellbeing and Protection in Sport. 

Timings  18 Hole 6 Hole 
Drop Off  
Monday - Friday 

 
9.00-9.15 
am 

 
9.00-9.15 am 

Collect 
Monday - Thursday 

 
3.45-4.00 
pm 

 
3.45-4.00 pm 

Collect 
 
Friday after Prize 
Giving 

 Prize Giving and BBQ at 12.15 
(approx.) where parents/carers are 
welcome to attend 

Collect 
Friday after Prize 
Giving 

*Bonar 
Walker 

 

 
*This will commence at 1.00 pm (approx) and Prize Giving & BBQ will follow after the last 
game has been completed. Please note that the Bonar Walker Trophy is played over the 
full East Renfrewshire Golf Course. 

 
• Lunch will be provided each day including the BBQ on the last day. 
• Please ensure that your child brings appropriate wet-weather gear. 

 
The Scottish Government implementation of the legislation on the Rights of the Child to 
incorporate the UNC of the Rights of the Child is to be invoked in July 2024. As a result, the 
East Renfrewshire Golf Club has amended our Codes of Conduct. These can be found on 
our website. 
 
If you have any further questions prior to the week, please contact the Club Office. We look 
forward to meeting your child on 28th July 2005. 
 
Junior Committee 


